
New World Archaeological Foundation 

Dr, Don Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberley, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don: 

July 7, 1980 

H~re is the material, finally! 

Brigham Young University 

I hope all is well with you, I plan on being in Idaho the 
middle of August, I look forward very much to extended dialog with 
you then, 

Your and Gene's names have been cleared to have expenses 
paid, 

SC 

enclosure 

John E , Clark 

16 de Septiembre No. 30 - Apartado Postal 140, San Cristobal De Las Casas, Chiapas, Mexico 
Telephone (967) 8-00-61 
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